
Online Training
 For

HEGGERTY
Beginning July 5, 2023, 

JSD Heggerty training will be offered as 
a Canvas course for new K-2 teachers!
This online course option offers teachers

flexibility in completing the training.

NEW

karen.walter@jordandistrict.org
stacy.selk@jordandistrict.org

To enroll, or for more
information, contact:


